
 

 

DATE: April 18, 2022 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Equipment Authorization Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

RE: Request for Confidentiality 

 

 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

In reference to our application under FCC-ID: 2AB8I-GW4, and pursuant to sections 0.457 and 

0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 0.459), we are requesting the Commission to 

withhold the following attachments as confidential from public disclosure indefinitely. 

 

Schematics 

Block Diagrams 

Operational Descriptions 

 

The above-mentioned documents contain detailed system and equipment information that is 

considered as proprietary information. The public disclosure of the referenced documents might 

be harmful to our company and would provide our competitors with an unfair advantage in the 

market. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam K. Paul 

Executive Engineer 

Next Century Submetering Systems, LLC. 


